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TreanorHL announces the acquisition of The Stinnett Group! This partnership will allow TreanorHL 
to better serve our existing clients and expand our presence in the Healthcare market in California 
and the West Coast. The addition of The Stinnett Group staff reinforces our existing presence in San 
Francisco, and we are thrilled to welcome them to the TreanorHL family. We are also excited for the 
opportunity to expand our national presence and build relationships with TreanorHL clients with The 
Stinnett Group’s current presence in Portland, Oregon. 
 
“The Stinnett Group shares TreanorHL’s people-first approach and a high-level service orientation 
with their clients without sacrificing the depth of expertise,” says Dan Rowe, AIA, President at 
TreanorHL. “Their staff bring a wealth of experience and leadership to our Health studio, as well as 
added strength to our national presence in the Healthcare market.” 
 
“When I thought about the future of The Stinnett Group, my desire was to establish a strong platform 
to be able to serve our clients and to provide opportunities for our staff,” says Arba Stinnett, AIA, 
Founding Partner. “Our partnership with TreanorHL certainly does this!” 
 
“We very much look forward to becoming a part of the TreanorHL family, as our firm values of 
service, design excellence and teamwork are in complete alignment with TreanorHL’s,” says Tansy 
Bowermaster, AIA, ACHA, Partner. "Not only will we continue to find solutions to our Healthcare 
clients’ renovation challenges, but the resources of TreanorHL will allow us to expand our 
capabilities to service all of our client’s needs, large or small.” 
 
Link to original press release: 

https://www.treanorhl.com/thinking/news/treanorhl-expands-west-coast  
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